

From: [Benabente, Julie](#)
To: [Mitchell, Lori](#); [Cano, Matt](#); [Struyk, Zachary](#); [Do, Ryan](#)
Cc: [Bachman, Mark](#); [O'Connell, Michael](#); [Burnham, Nicolle](#); [Mendez, Zacharias](#); [O'Connor, Kevin](#)
Subject: Re: Diridon All Hands Monthly Meeting
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 8:16:09 AM

The District Systems agenda item that is noted below will include electrical infrastructure municipalization and regional stormwater infrastructure (this was confirmed with the District Systems team reps last week), just to bring everyone up to speed on these hot topics. I'm happy to provide a general update on these items (i.e. that we're exploring each and understand they won't be included in the current CEQA process) but if PW or CED plans to be at the meeting then I'll defer to you and chime in with any additional thoughts for the update unless you indicate otherwise.

Kevin, I don't see you on the list below so I'll remind Lori that you're the CED rep on our District Systems team and should be on there. I know that you said you can't make the meeting.

-Julie

From: Severino, Lori <Lori.Severino@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 5:54 PM

To: Walesh, Kim <Kim.Walesh@sanjoseca.gov>; Rios, Angel <Angel.Rios@sanjoseca.gov>; Collen, Arian <Arian.Collen@sanjoseca.gov>; Ekern, Bill <Bill.Ekern@sanjoseca.gov>; Wessling, Cheryl <Cheryl.Wessling@sanjoseca.gov>; Chang, Chu <chu.chang@sanjoseca.gov>; Heyne, Colin <Colin.Heyne@sanjoseca.gov>; Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>; Moody, Doug <doug.moody@sanjoseca.gov>; Handler, Elisabeth <elisabeth.handler@sanjoseca.gov>; Eidlin, Eric <eric.eidlin@sanjoseca.gov>; Estrada, Hector <Hector.Estrada@sanjoseca.gov>; Morales-Ferrand, Jacky <Jacky.Morales-Ferrand@sanjoseca.gov>; Hart, Jared <Jared.Hart@sanjoseca.gov>; Ruster, Jeff <Jeff.Ruster@sanjoseca.gov>; Scott, Jeff <Jeff.Scott@sanjoseca.gov>; Zenk, Jessica <Jessica.Zenk@sanjoseca.gov>; Bourne, Jill <jill.bourne@sjlibrary.org>; Ortbal, Jim <Jim.Ortbal@sanjoseca.gov>; Ristow, John <John.Ristow@sanjoseca.gov>; Tu, John <john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>; Phan, Johnny <Johnny.Phan@sanjoseca.gov>; Cicirelli, Jon <Jon.Cicirelli@sanjoseca.gov>; Benabente, Julie <Julie.Benabente@sanjoseca.gov>; Kline, Kelly <Kelly.Kline@sanjoseca.gov>; Mawakana, Kemit <Kemit.Mawakana@sanjoseca.gov>; Clements, Kristen <Kristen.Clements@sanjoseca.gov>; Wilcox, Leland <Leland.Wilcox@sanjoseca.gov>; Joiner, Lisa <lisa.joiner@sanjoseca.gov>; Mitchell, Lori <Lori.Mitchell@sanjoseca.gov>; Bachman, Mark <Mark.Bachman@sanjoseca.gov>; Cano, Matt <Matt.Cano@sanjoseca.gov>; Loesch, Matthew <Matt.Loesch@sanjoseca.gov>; Brilliot, Michael <Michael.Brilliot@sanjoseca.gov>; O'Connell, Michael <Michael.OConnell@sanjoseca.gov>; Ogilvie, Michael <michael.ogilvie@sanjoseca.gov>; Ornat, Michelle <Michelle.Ornat@sjlibrary.org>; Klein, Nanci <Nanci.Klein@sanjoseca.gov>; Rufino, Neil <Neil.Rufino@sanjoseca.gov>; VanderVeen, Rachel <Rachel.VanderVeen@sanjoseca.gov>; Madou, Ramses <ramses.madou@sanjoseca.gov>; Ross, Rebekah <rebekah.ross@sanjoseca.gov>; Manford, Robert <Robert.Manford@sanjoseca.gov>; Hughey, Rosalynn <Rosalynn.Hughey@sanjoseca.gov>; Neaves, Rosario <Rosario.Neaves@sanjoseca.gov>; Do, Ryan <ryan.do@sanjoseca.gov>; Fatolahzadeh, Tala <Tala.Fatolahzadeh@sanjoseca.gov>; Turnipseed,

Tammy <Tammy.Turnipseed@sanjoseca.gov>; Rood, Timothy <timothy.rood@sanjoseca.gov>; Zsutty, Yves <Yves.Zsutty@sanjoseca.gov>; Struyk, Zachary <Zachary.Struyk@sanjoseca.gov>; Mendez, Zacharias <Zacharias.Mendez@sanjoseca.gov>; Adams-Hapner, Kerry <Kerry.Adams-Hapner@sanjoseca.gov>; Zelalich, Blage <blage.zelalich@sanjoseca.gov>; Romanow, Kerrie <Kerrie.Romanow@sanjoseca.gov>; Burnham, Nicolle <nicolle.burnham@sanjoseca.gov>; Solis, Ed <Ed.Solis@sanjoseca.gov>; Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>; Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>; Davies, Ken <Ken.Davies@sanjoseca.gov>; Reid, Tara <Tara.Reid@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Mendez, Zacharias <Zacharias.Mendez@sanjoseca.gov>; Walesh, Kim <Kim.Walesh@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: RE: Diridon All Hands Monthly Meeting

The agenda for the meeting on Monday at 3:30 is to provide brief status updates on the following Diridon-related projects, highlighting next steps and internal coordination needs:

- Community Engagement
 - Planning for Spring outreach round
- Diridon Integrated Station Concept Plan
 - Transitioning from Phase 1 to 2
- Downtown Transportation Plan
 - Kicking off
- Google Project (Downtown West Mixed-use Plan)
 - Development Review, Design Standards and Guidelines
 - Environmental Impact Report
 - Development Agreement
 - District Utilities
- Diridon Station Area Plan - Amendments
 - Proposed boundary change
 - Potential development capacity scenarios

Please Zak or Kim know if you have any questions.

Thanks!

Lori

-----Original Appointment-----

From: Walesh, Kim

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 4:16 PM

To: Walesh, Kim; Rios, Angel; Collen, Arian; Ekern, Bill; Wessling, Cheryl; Chang, Chu; Heyne, Colin; Keyon, David; Moody, Doug; Handler, Elisabeth; Eidlin, Eric; Estrada, Hector; Morales-Ferrand, Jacky; Hart, Jared; Ruster, Jeff; Scott, Jeff; Zenk, Jessica; Bourne, Jill; Ortbal, Jim; Ristow, John; Tu, John; Phan, Johnny; Cicirelli, Jon; Benabente, Julie; Kline, Kelly; Mawakana, Kemit; Clements, Kristen; Wilcox, Leland; Joiner, Lisa; Mitchell, Lori; Severino, Lori; Bachman, Mark; Cano, Matt; Loesch, Matthew; Brilliot, Michael; O'Connell, Michael; Ogilvie, Michael; Ornat, Michelle; Klein, Nanci; Rufino, Neil; VanderVeen, Rachel; Madou, Ramses; Ross, Rebekah; Manford, Robert; Hughey,

Rosalynn; Neaves, Rosario; Do, Ryan; Fatolahzadeh, Tala; Turnipseed, Tammy; Rood, Timothy; Zsutty, Yves; Struyk, Zachary; Mendez, Zacharias; Adams-Hapner, Kerry; Zelalich, Blage; Romanow, Kerrie; Burnham, Nicolle

Cc: Solis, Ed; Marcus, Adam; Han, James; Hill, Shannon; Davies, Ken

Subject: Diridon All Hands Monthly Meeting

When: Monday, February 3, 2020 3:30 PM-4:30 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).

Where: City Manager's Conference Room

All Hands meetings will take place the 1st Monday of each month from 3:30-4:30. Agenda topics will go out prior to each meeting and additional staff will be added as needed based on the agenda topics.